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March 2009
Welcome to 2009 season of squash with the Rangitikei Squash Rackets Club.

Please find enclosed your subscription invoice for this season. This can be paid to Ward’s Furniture to Go at the top end of Broadway.  You will need your door card to get a new access PIN, please note that it is not possible to pay by EFT POS. If you wish to post your payment that is fine, we will send your receipt and new PIN by return mail.  If you wish to pay your sub off over a period of time, please contact Sally to discuss this.

We are looking forward to an exciting year of competition, we already have a team entered in the Mens Masters interclub competition.

We have been busy over summer, the clubrooms has new carpet and we have renovated the old cleaners cupboard into a new office in the foyer.  Many thanks for Pub Charity for funding this. We will now be offering casual squash at least one night a week to non members.

The season kicks off with a fun day for all members at the courts on Sunday 8 March at 1pm.  Come along, meet some other players and have some fun games.

Level 2 coach Karl Fraser is coming to our club on Monday 16 March to hold a level 0 coaching course, this is for anyone interested in learning how to coach.

Business House tournament will be held over 5 Tuesday nights commencing 17 March, teams of 4 are to have at least one non player further enquiries to the Club Captain. 

National squash open weekend is 28th & 29th March this year.

League nights will return in April, along with Happy Hour!

Junior nights will commence at the start of the second school term.

The Rangitikei B grade and below tournament is on May 15 & 16. This is part of the Central Squash Prince players series and we expect a high level of competition at this tournament.  Everyone looks forward to our famous Rangitikei roast at the conclusion of play on Saturday night.

Rangitikei are hosting the district F grade superchamps (formerly eliminations) 17th to 19th July.  Team selections for men’s and women’s teams to represent Rangitikei will be made soon, this is always a highly contested competition, with the winning team representing Central Squash at the Nationals in September.

PLEASE…

· keep an eye on your club. It costs us all to keep up the maintenance and any reckless damage hurts everyone. 

· we try to keep a high standard of court dress during the season.  No singlets or rugby gear and do wear non-marking shoes. 

· turn off the lights and main power switch if you are the last person to leave.

Remember, this is your club and you pay for it – don’t tolerate non-paying players, encourage them to join and share in our costs.

To find out more about your club check out the website: www.rangsquash.weebly.com

Your Committee for 2009 is:

President
Bryan Marshall
327 6425

Vice President:
Sally Stantiall
327 6490

Secretary
Sally Stantiall
327 6490

Treasurer
Mark Chirnside
327 7721

Club Captain
Sam Trotter
327 7363

Bar Manager
Stu Tasker
327 7406 

Membership Secretary
Sally Stantiall
327 6490

Statistician
Di Tasker
327 7406

Committee:
Andy Watson
327 7615


Jim Mant
327 3909

We wish you all the best for your season of squash.
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Squash racket stringing, balls & grips





Di Tasker


Ph/Fax: 06 327 7406


Mobile: 027 671 9031


di.tasker@xtra.co.nz
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